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Thank you to everyone who has supported the School and the PTA on 
Saturday at the ‘POP STARS’ Summer Fair.   

Despite the cooler weather, everyone still had fun and raised an amazing  

 

 
Mr Buckman won, or you might say lost, the Teacher Karaoke Competition and sang with 

gusto “This is Me” in a surprise outfit. He was joined on stage by Mrs Gibbins as they sang 
as a duet!  May we say what amazing sports Mr Buckman and Mrs Gibbins were! 

 
The Summer Fair football tournament was enjoyed by all participants.  After all children 
had competed against each other, it left us with a final between St David and St Andrew.  

After a 30-minute match the score was 5-5 and with no goals in extra time the match 
finished with a dramatic shoot out in which St David was victorious. 

 

           
 
 

The PTA would like to say a special thank you to everyone involved, which includes all the 
parents, staff at Springfield, helpers and volunteers, as well as those who kindly stepped 
forward at the fair to offer their assistance.  This was greatly appreciated, and contributed 

hugely to the success of the day.  
 

            
 


